
Louisiana Department of Health released Informational Bulletin 22-33 regarding ACT 151 
which allows limited exceptions to the general prohibition of employing individuals with a 

positive background check as unlicensed peer support specialists working in a behavioral 
health setting.  

Additional information can be found at the following links: 
https://legis.la.gov/legis/ViewDocument.aspx?d=1286088 or Information Bulletin 22-33 

Questions? 
For answers to specific coverage or claims questions, please call the Provider Call Center at 
866-675-1607. 

https://legis.la.gov/legis/ViewDocument.aspx?d=1286088
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2022/IB22-33.pdf

